
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Publication of an insider information according to article 17 MAR 
 
15 December 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Personnel 
 
 
Werner Stegmüller, Member of the Board of Management of KSB AG, Frankenthal, 
responsible for Finance among other areas, has today informed Dr. Thomas 
Seeberg, Chairman of the Supervisory Board of KSB AG, that he intends to accept a 
new professional challenge. He therefore asked that his contract, scheduled to expire 
at the end of 2017, be terminated earlier. The Supervisory Board will examine this 
request; the exact date of such a potential early termination will be announced at a 
later point of time. 
 
Mr. Stegmüller will in any case be available until the Annual General Meeting in May 
2017. This will provide sufficient time for a proper transfer of responsibilities. 
 
 

 


